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This journal is particularly interested in articles that focus on issues 
encountered by practicing professionals, particularly articles that draw 
on or explore the similarities and differences between the ethical issues 
that arise in two or more professions. Unsolicited book reviews and in­
formation of professional interest will also be included as space permits. 

Authors may submit digitized versions of their papers in 
Wordperfect or Word format as an attachment to am email addressed 
to rbaum@ufl.edu. Alternatively, they may mail three (3) hard copies 
of their manuscripts to: Professional Ethics, Box 15017, Gainesville, 
FL 32604. In their cover letter authors should certify that the 
manuscript is not currently under consideration by any other journal. 

Since a blind review process will be used, the author's name should 
not appear on the manuscript. Because of the broadly interdisciplinary 
nature of this journal, no single style (such as APA, MLA, University 
of Chicago) is required for all manuscripts; authors are free to use 
whatever style they deem to be appropriate for their work, with the one 
exception that notes not embedded in the text should be numbered 
consecutively at the end of the paper rather than at the bottom of the 
page to which they refer. Authors are encouraged to use non-sexist 
language. 

Every effort will be made to notify authors of the status of their 
manuscripts within three months of the date of submission. 


